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Dear Sir Arthur,-

MONTREAL

5th February, 1930.

I have your note of the 3rd instant.

I had a very frank talk with Senator White yesterday and 

I think his disposition towards the University, while not enthusiastic, 

is, at the same time, not unfair. He complains, as he has done on 

numerous occasions, that his paper does not share equally with the Montreal 

Star in news which emanates from McGill; in fact, he asserted there were 

instances when information, which was available in the late afternoon, 

was held until the next morning in order that it should receive its first 

publication in the Star’s columns. I do not imagine there can be many of 

these cases and the Senator definitely states that none of his staff have 

any desire to be other than fair to the University. He admits, of course, 

that an occasional slip will occur but he asked me to believe that they 

were not intentional.

He told me that he would be very happy to have a chat with 

you about it and would gladly meet you at your office or house at any time 

convenient. It has occurred to me, however, now that the ice has been 

broken, that it would be preferable if you could some day drop into the 

Gazette office and have a frank talk with the Senator and his principal 

assistants. I attach considerable importance to the presence at such a 

meeting of the men responsible for the contents of the paper from day-to-day

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University, 
MONTREAL, Que.
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